
 

 

Tim Dodd 

Deputy City Manager 

City of Englewood 

Via email, 

I am writing to formally confirm the mutual intent of the City of Englewood and Arapahoe 
County to extend the Intergovernmental Agreement (IGA) for the provision of emergency 
management consulting services for an additional year. This extension will maintain the 
same terms and conditions as outlined in the attached agreement, 2024 Emergency 
Management Assistance IGA. 

The current agreement is set to expire on August 13, 2025. Both parties have reviewed the 
agreement and agree that the current terms and conditions continue to meet our needs 
effectively. Therefore, we propose to extend the IGA for another year, ensuring the 
continued collaboration and support between the City of Englewood and the Arapahoe 
County Office of Emergency Management. 

 

 

Nathan Fogg, Director 

Arapahoe County Office of Emergency Management 

nfogg@arapahoegov.com 


